
Lovely to see everyone back to a new school year, and welcome to our Primary 1’s & our new families. 

If you feel you are entitled to free meals 

and have not yet applied please do so as 

soon as possible.. https://www.eani.org.uk/

financial-help/free-school-meals-uniform-

grants/apply-for-free-school-meals-

uniform-grants  

Curriculum Meetings for Primary 2-7  

This year teachers are creating power points for each of their 

classes & uploading to the website, week beginning 7th     

September. If after viewing the power point you have some 

concerns you can request a 1 to 1 meeting with your teacher 

by contacting Mrs Moore either by phone or email 

Primary 1 Baseline Meetings will take place week beginning 

7th September, you will be sent a link on the Schools NI App 

with the option to select a time. 

Our Annual Book 

Fair will arrive soon & 

after a quarantine   

period, each class will have a  

dedicated time to come along to 

their ‘Bubble Book Fair’.           

The date/time will follow. 

Fr Murray is       

meeting with our    

local principals next 

week. We hope to 

give you an update 

next Friday. 

Please  remember children cannot enter school grounds before a member of staff is at the school gates.  

Please ensure you have the 

Schools NI App installed, our new 

families will  be sent a registration 

text to join. All office communications will 

be sent this way, if you have changed your 

mobile number please contact Mrs Moore. 
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